INTERVARSITY

Dear Ministry Partners,

First, from the Bergen family we wish everyone a very Happy Easter.

As it says in 1 Corinthians 15:54 "Death has been swallowed up in victory." "Where, O death, is your victory? Where, O death, is your sting... thanks be to God! He gives us the victory through our Lord Jesus Christ."

It is with these words of thanksgiving and the book of 1 Corinthians I have a special ask for our ministry partners.

On April 28th, Brad and I will be taking a group of students down to study the book of 1 Corinthians with students from across the province. This is a yearly trip IVCF does at the end of every school year called Scripture Camp.

In order to travel down and with the rising gas prices, we are in need of funds for travel expenses.

Good teaching brings healing. This year, we ran three different Bible Studies. During one of them, we had a student comment, "This is the first time I have heard you do not have to speak in tongues to be saved." Afterwards, she expressed her amazement at the beautiful message of the Gospel and how it is by grace along she was saved.

Our study of 1 Corinthians will involve discussions around the gift of tongues, spiritual gifts, divisions in the church and centering our lives on the Gospel.

My goal, in faith in the next 10 days is to raise \$1000 dollars to help cover that cost.

Would you consider giving a special gift so we can bring students to study God's Word?

Would you also pray for us as a BC staff team as we prepare for this conference, as well as safety while travelling?

Thank you for your support and prayers for our ministry

CRISTYN BERGEN

UNBC Campus Minister



22940 Chief Lake Road Prince George, BC V2K 5K8

P: 250.967.4220 **C:** 250.640.1567 **E:** cbergen@ivcf.ca

